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Please support SB 789. Oregon does such a beautiful job with its low impact ag, 

especially specialty seed crops. We are world producers of specialty seed. Please 

keep canola a low income high impact crop out and remain what we're known for. 

Low impact ag that is best suited for our environment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Starla Becker-Tillinghast   


